
COs 
 
Our college offers studies in 27 subjects at the UG level 
and 2 subjects at the PG level. Programme outcomes and course 
outcomes for all programmes offered by the institution are 
stated and displayed on website and communicated to teachers 
and 
students. Students who pursue various courses in the college 
are 
expected to attain the levels of understanding and learning 
after going through the duration of their respective degrees. 
The varoius aspects of the syllabi and their outcomes are 
discussed and deliberated at the college academic council, and 
the teachers are expected to make all efforts to raise the 
level 
of understanding to such levels. It is pertinent to mention 
here 
that these syllabi are finalised by the academic councils at 
the 
university level called the Board of Studies. All the colleges 
follow the syllabi and keep the students as well as the 
teachers 
informed of the couse and program outcomes.The teachers 
endeavour to enhance the levels of learning of the students 
and 
the role of mentors in the college is of special importance. 

 

POs 

The attainment of the program and course outcomes is 
evaluated by the method of regular and periodic examinations 
conducted under the auspices of the MDS university, to which 
our 
college is affiliated to. The institution is located in one of 
the backward regions of Rajasthan. But the academic results of 
our students are one of the best,looking at the average 
results 
of past years. The syllabi and outcomes are designed in a 
manner 
to raise the level of understanding of the students and 
enhance 
their overall intelligence andpersonality. The outcomes are 



discussed, evaluated and deliberated at the college level by 
the 
teachers and students. A feedback is also procured from the 
students as well as the teachers. Annual exams become the 
standard for evaluating the level of attainment of 
students.The 
alumni of the college helps in giving a feedback on the 
attainment and growth of students in their careers. 
 

 


